
September 30, 2022 

 

 A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Aurora took place on Friday, 

September 30, 2022 at 4:45 p.m.  The purpose of the meeting was to consider the approval of a 

proposal from Stohl Environmental to perform a pre-renovation asbestos inspection at 

Community Pool regarding the restroom renovation and addition project.  The meeting was held 

in the Meeting Room at the Aurora Municipal Center, 575 Oakwood Avenue, East Aurora, New 

York. 

 

Members in attendance:  

    Charles D. Snyder  Councilman/Deputy Supervisor 

    Luke Wochensky  Councilman 

    Joseph McCann  Councilman 

     

                    

Members absent/excused: James J. Bach   Supervisor 

    James Granville  Councilman 

      

      

   

  Councilman McCann moved to approve the proposal from Stohl 

Environmental, 3860 California Road, Orchard Park, NY, to perform a pre-

renovation asbestos inspection as part of the restroom renovation and 

addition project at the Aurora Community Pool in the amount of $3,285.00.  

ARPA funds will be used to pay this fee.  Councilman Wochensky 

seconded the motion. Upon a roll call vote being taken:   

ayes – three                         noes – none                                 Motion carried. 

 

            

 

           Councilman McCann moved to adjourn at 4:48 p.m. Seconded by 

Councilman Snyder.  Upon a vote being taken:  ayes – three 

noes – none                                                                             Motion carried. 
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Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

  

 


